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Reference:   FOI.568.19 

Subject:    Referrals to Endometriosis specialist centres 
Date of Request: 16 April 2019 
 

Requested 
 
Please advise on the number of referrals that have been made in the last 12 months to the Cardiff 
and Vale University Health Board Endometriosis specialist centre, or further tertiary care.   
 
Please also advise on how many of those referrals were successful in receiving treatment.   
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has no record of any referrals made to the Endometriosis 
specialist centre in Cardiff and Vale University Health Board between 1 April 2018 and 31 March 
2019. 
 
 

 
 


